
ParentMail Email regarding Years 7 - 10 Returning of Locker 

Keys 

Sent 14 July 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Further to the letter sent a couple of weeks ago regarding the return of locker keys, we still 
have a number of keys outstanding.  If your child had use of a locker this academic year, 
please can you remind them to empty their locker and return their key(s) to the Reprographics 
Office by 3.10pm on Friday 21st July 2023. 
 
If your child has lost their key, please can you send an email to repro@buckinghamschool.org                                                               
to make us aware of this. 
 
Many thanks for your support. 
 
The Buckingham School 
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